
 

The first TPM was arranged in Finland in November 2022. There were two teachers from 
each partner school to outline our future steps in this project.  During the meeting we 
discussed the project management and practices and went through the application form 
and the feedback to the application. The feedback gave us some suggestions to clarify the 
project and the activities to be carried out during it. We created the project timetable and 
agreed on the dates and venues of the forthcoming LTTAs, discussed the outlines of 
Inclusion and Diversity Strategy and Project Digital Strategy, and decided the type of 
Teachers’ Good Practices Book and the activities included in it.  In addition to discussing 
and planning the project management practices, we also created a joint plan of the 
concrete steps to start the project with local activities in schools.  The meeting was not 
only hard work, but we also had time to learn to know ech other, enjoy Finnish nature and 
visit our neighboring city Jyväskylä. 



 

 



 

 


